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        COVID-19 Statistics   

•   CLINIC STATISTICS CAN BE HERE   

  

  COVID-19: What you need to know   

WRITE A PATIENT  TESTIMONY HERE, OR ELABORATE  

ON ANY OF THE CLINIC STATISTICS   

  

      

  

• 10,452,880 cases in United States 

• 251,499 cases in Michigan 

• 48,226 cases in Wayne County 

• 32,406 cases in Oakland County 

• 25,199 cases in Macomb County 
 

Statistics up to date as of November 10, 2020 

 

 

     

• COVID-19 can spread by coming into close 

contact with a person who has been infected 

via respiratory droplets when they cough, 

sneeze, or talk 

• COVID-19 can also be spread by touching 

infected surfaces and touching your face. 

• With cases on a greater rise, it is advised to 

reduce social contact to a minimum and 

avoid exposure when possible. 

• To reduce infection risk, stay home to avoid 

exposure and wear a cloth facial covering on 

your nose and mouth in public. 

• Additionally, maintain a distance of at least 6 

feet when interacting with people outside of 

your household. 

• Wash your hands often for at least 20 

seconds. 

• There are about 50 various vaccinations 

currently undergoing animal trials, and 

about 20 undergoing human trials. 
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THIS PAGE CAN BE USED FOR  OUTREACH EVENTS . IF NONE FOR  

THAT MONTH, PRINT A PDF WITHOUT THIS PAGE.   

  
  

  

  

Clinic Operations: Statistics 

• A telemedicine approach is in use via 

Doximity – a HIPPA compliant resource – 

to attend to patients. 

• Patient visits have been largely successful 

with the aid of our student and physician 

volunteers.  

• Patient medications are being refilled, as 

needed, and patients have the ability to 

put in requests for blood pressure cuffs 

and face masks. 

• In-person clinic visits began on November 

7th, 2020.  

• All medical students must now be tested 

for COVID-19 every 2 weeks. 

Clinic Operations: TELEMEDICINE 

• 163 patient encounters – via 

telemedicine and phone calls 

• 240 volunteer hours – via telemedicine  

• An estimated $400 spent for patient 

blood pressure cuffs 

• An estimated $4000 spent on patient 

medications 
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THANK YOU FOR  

YOUR  

CONTINUED  

SUPPORT! 

  

  
FOR DONORS 

    

•   GIVE AN OVERVIEW OF  CURRENT  

FUNDRAISING EFFORTS.   

  

      

  

• SRFC is now partnered with Cass 

Clinic to provide patients with flu 

vaccinations. 

• We are currently in the works of 

reaching out to local news stations 

and newspapers to increase the 

patient pool and get word out about 

the telemedicine clinic. 

• Donate to SRFC at our Paypal at 

srfcfundraising@gmail.com. 

mailto:srfcfundraising@gmail.com

